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IMPORTANT DATES

AUGUST 7TH - 11TH

3G AND 3M SWIMMING



AUGUST 28TH
PRODUCTION REHEARSAL




AUGUST 29TH
WHOLE SCHOOL  PRODUCTION




SEPTEMBER 1ST
CURRICULUM DAY




SEPTEMBER 4TH - 8TH
3S AND 3T SWIMMING




SEPTEMBER 15TH
LAST DAY 1:30PM FINISH




NOVEMBER 27TH - 29TH
GRADE 3/4 CAMP

We have a very busy and exciting term
coming up! We thank you in advance for
your support in helping to make sure all
these events are able to happen and run
smoothly. 

As you are aware, Grade 3/4 camp will be
happening from the 27th-29th of
November. Please keep an eye out on
Compass for further information and an
opportunity to express your interest as a
parent helper. This information will be
coming shortly. Thank you for your
patience! 

On Tuesday the 29th of August, Seaford
North Primary School students are
starring in our whole school production
called 'You Choose'. A matinee session is
scheduled for 12:00pm while the evening
session is taking place at 6:30pm. For
tickets and more information please
scan the QR code or visit the Frankston
Arts Centre website and search for
Seaford North Primary School.

CAMP

PRODUCTION

3G & 3M 3S & 3T
'No Money'

Link to song
with lyrics

'This Girl'
Link to song

with lyrics

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=kwmvW54-_Ms
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=M9p0eCeQqF8


In Maths this term we are diving into multiplication and
division. We will investigate the many representations of
multiplication and division and learn a range of
strategies to solve more complex problems using these
operations. 
In connection with our current Unit of Inquiry, we have
begun the term exploring mapping and location.
Students have created maps of the habitats of different
animals around the world using information they have
collected through personal research. We will also be
exploring chance and collecting and representing data.

LITERACY
In Reading this term we are beginning
our student bookclubs! The kids will be
grouped based on their reading
interests, then they will read a novel
together and use comprehension
strategies to comprehend and analyse
their text.

In Writing, we are further investigating
information reports and revisiting
persuasive writing. The kids will be
researching a topic of interest,
organising their information using
subheadings and presenting their
findings in creative ways. During our
persuasive unit, students will practise
convincing their audience to agree with
their opinion through the use of high-
modality words and emotive language.

We have just wrapped up our third
Unit of Inquiry. The students had a
fantastic time visiting Melbourne Zoo
and researching animals and biomes
around the world.

We are beginning our next Unit of
Inquiry, Sharing The Planet, with the
central idea The Earth's surface

changes, generating opportunities

for conservation and restoration.

UNIT OF INQUIRY

MATHEMATICS


